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All students studying in the colleges/universities in the jurisdiction
of Consulate General of India, Durban i.e. KwaZulu-Natal,  Free State
and  Eastern  Cape  are  requested  to  register  themselves  with  the
Consulate, at the earliest. This can be registered in the following format
and  sent  to  visa.durban@mea.gov.in.  A  copy  of  the  same  may  be
retained  by  the  individual  for  reference  and  to  facilitate  consular
services. 
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